
January 18, 2019 

 

TO: All Bidders 

 

RE: RFP 2019-11 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

This ADDENDUM #1 forms part of Moore County’s Request for Proposal for Ultrasound Lease 

Services.  All requirements of the original specifications remain in effect in their respective 

order.   Receipt of this Addendum must be acknowledged by its inclusion with the Proposal 

and noted as an inclusion on the sealed envelope. 
 

The following changes and/or clarifications are hereby made to the original Proposal: 

 

1.  Question:  How many systems is this RFP for? 

Answer:  One ultrasound machine. 

2.  Question:  Can the financing and vendor be separate quotes?  If not, what is the lessor’s 

responsibility if the manufacturer fails to meet agreed upon service levels?   

Answer:  No.  The County is not soliciting bids for financing but from a manufacturer or 

manufacturer’s authorized dealer. If lessor fails to meet agreed upon service levels then 

they will be in breach of contract. 

3.  Question:  Can we send two or three bids based on working with different 

manufacturers? 

Answer:  No. 

4.  Question:  Is this RFP open to leasing with a third party/partner? 

Answer:  No. 

 

 

Written questions will be accepted until 10:00 am Wednesday, January 23, 2019 to 

tvuncannon@moorecountync.gov.  Sealed Bids are due to Terra Vuncannon at 206 South Ray 

Street Carthage NC 28327 by 4:00 pm Tuesday, January 29, 2019.  

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

Terra Vuncannon 

Purchasing Manager 

County of Moore  
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